
#REIMAGINING
COMMUNITIES

Governor Baker vetoed the Prison Moratorium on
August 4th. The legislature also failed to pass
critical legislation that communities are depending
on- including No Cost Calls. 

Formerly  incarcerated women are demanding a
special session in September to override Baker’s
veto of the Prison Moratorium and pass No Cost
Calls with no amendments.  

Call or email your State Rep and Senator! 
Get their contact info here:
bit.ly/massmoratoriumtoolkit

Hello my name is _________________ and I’m your
constituent. The legislature left too much business
unfinished this session. Our communities are counting on
you to pass our priorities. I am asking you to call for a
special session in September and stay in session until you
1) override Governor Baker’s veto of the Jail and Prison
Construction Moratorium and 2) pass no cost calls with no
amendments that will expand criminalization or pretrial
incarceration. I am ready for a different way forward for
Massachusetts. We already know incarceration has failed
to create safety and wellbeing. There is an active contract
to study and design the new women’s prison- so we can’t
wait for next session. Please do everything in your power to
ensure the Prison Moratorium and No Cost Calls are passed
into law.”

We are Families for Justice as Healing and
the National Council for Incarcerated and
Formerly Incarcerated Women and Girls. Our
mission is to end the incarceration of women
and girls. 

Directly affected women are leading work to
build community infrastructure to stop the
flow of people into incarceration & create what
different looks like.

We need a 5 year Moratorium on jail and
prison construction so we can  focus on
releasing women, implementing real
alternatives, and investing in community-led
solutions that create real safety and well-
being.  

Learn more and get involved:
nonewwomensprison.org


